
 Parents only are welcome before and after school. 

Children can attend at this time only if they need to 

show a parent/guardian something on their wish list. 

 

 Students will browse and can choose to complete a 

wish list during their regular library session. 

 

 Students may purchase at lunchtime with cash or 

collect a completed online order – receipt must be 

handed in. 

 

 When browsing, please DO NOT take the last copy of 

an item – we are more than happy to order for you. 

 

 Please place your child’s school bag outside the door 

before entering – we are limited with space. 

 

 Please supervise young children to avoid damage. 

 

FRIDAY 8TH SEPTEMBER – TUESDAY 19TH SEPTEMBER 

8.00am – 8.30am  

2.40pm – 3.10pm 


